
 

   
 

 

Weekly Parent 
Newsletter 
03/05/2021 

UAMA PTA 
Hello UAMA Families!  

We encourage you or a family member to make every effort to attend 
our upcoming PTA meetings. Our next PTA meeting is March 10, 
2021. The agenda for this meeting includes a workshop hosted by the 
Leadership Program on Effective partnerships with your child's 
school. The meeting will begin at 6:00 PM. Whether you have 30 
minutes or a couple of hours, your ideas, your time and your talents 
are truly needed!  

Please contact our Parent Coordinator, Ms.Copeland at 
Copeland1@uamusicandart.org or 718-858-0249 ext. 8073 to confirm 
your attendance. We look forward to seeing you! 

PTA Updates: 
Our PTA President is Ebony Johnson (Picture Below) 

Our new Recording Secretary is Julia Brereton 

Our new Treasurer is Carmen Laracuente 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to 
Remember 
Upcoming PTA Meetings 

• March 10, 2021 
April 7, 2021 
 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

• March 18, 2021 

• March 19, 2021 

Spring Break 

• March 29 – April 2, 2021 

Eid Al-Fitr - Closed 

• May 13, 2021 

 

 



 

   
 

School Updates 
 

Student Updates: 

We are hosting our monthly pep rally for students 
on March 10, 2021. The theme for this 
month's Pep Rally is Throwback Fun. One of the 
games will be Guess the baby Kahoot. Students 
and staff were asked to submit a baby or childhood 
picture of themselves.  
 
For the next activity, we will do a Blast from the 
Past share out. Students and staff were asked to 
record themselves dressed in the decade they were 
born and share a highlight of this decade (it could 
be a memory or a fun trivia fact relevant to that 
decade). 
 
Teacher Updates: 

Every day of the midwinter break a dedicated 
group of teachers and staff members made 
themselves available to contact and tutor students 
through IDMAP work that would enable them to 
earn credit for an NX grade. This was a huge 
success, with a large student turnout, and it would 
not have happened without the dedication of the 
staff and students.  
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Important Links 
 

` NYC School Accounts: 
Parents should have received an email with their 
account creation letter and a guide for creating their 
NYC Schools Account. Please create this account to 
access student grades, attendance records, or request 
report cards and transcripts. If you have any questions 
or need assistance creating your account, please 
reach out to our parent coordinator, Ms.Copeland, at 
copeland1@uamusicandart.org 

 

Blue Cards: 
We are asking all families to complete our online blue 
card at the link below. In order to maintain effective 
communication, we need to make sure we have the 
most accurate contact information for you. If you have 
a change of address, please complete the form and 
email our parent coordinator, Ms.Copeland, at 
copeland1@uamusicandart.org.  

 

Blue Card: https://forms.gle/gHFmQrHQrjJdxBBk7 

 

UAMA Website Pupil Path 



 

   
 

 


